Carnon Downs Surgery

PATIENT PARTICIPATION GROUP MEETING

Thursday 1st November 2018  

6.30 – 8.00pm

MINUTES
1. Apologies – Jean Lapham (JL), Jodie Nightingale (JN)

Attendees – Geoff Aver (Chair) (GA), Dr Paul Cook (PC), Nigel Morson (NM), Hilary Hunkin (HH), Dawn Jonathan (DJ), Alison Avard (AA), Trevor Grose (TG), Jean Ward (JW)
2. Minutes of the last Meeting

All agreed correct

3. Matters Arising
The actions of the previous meeting were reviewed.
4. Bodmin PPG Event 
NM had attended the Bodmin PPG Event which had been very well supported by the local PPG’s.  NM had found it very enjoyable and informative and the theme had been ‘Transforming patient care through patient participation.  NM felt that as a group the Carnon Downs Surgery PPG were already considering many of the items presented and the PPG Event is a good example of this.  There had also been a talk from Jackie Pendleton on why there had to be change.

5. Carnon Downs PPG Event 
The main agenda item of this meeting was to decide the next stages of organising the PPG Event.  GA explained that he had met with Carolyn Trevithick who had been very efficient and useful and would like to mention a big thank you for her input.  There had been considerable difficulty in booking the hall as due to the halls success it was very booked up over the next few months.  GA had provisionally booked the 30th April between 12-5pm.  This is a weekday but due to the limited availability all agreed to continue with this date.  It was noted that the target audience will have to be considered due to the timings.  There was discussion regarding alternative venue but the Village Hall was felt to be ideal with the separate rooms.

PC and DJ informed the group that the new Feock Community Navigator would be in post from 28/11/18 and this could be an ideal opportunity for them to discovered the local services and networking opportunities that they will be using in their role.  DJ will email Feock Parish Council and invite the Community Navigator to the next meeting.

With the decision made on the venue and date, the discussion turned to content.  This included brainstorming the type of information required and the format to which this would be presented.  It was felt that both short presentations and tables containing information would be beneficial and in particular some signposting to the services available locally.  The practice will provide information regarding services at the surgery.  

There was also talk about specific organisations and it was felt important to ensure that small, local organisations offering support were included.  Some of the topics discussed included Mental Health, Young People, Memory and Dementia and The Cove and Hospices.  An idea was discussed to invite services to indicate if interested in participating in the event.

At the end of the discussion the actions below were decided:

· All members to email GA with one idea that they would like included and ideas of where to invite local services i.e. village halls, schools, clubs.
· To all think about the title of the event 

· AA to draft a flyer for the invitation and circulate to the group

It was agreed to have an additional meeting in a months’ time to review this information and decide content, hopefully with the input of the Feock Community Navigator
6. Any Other Business
Any items to be sent to Dawn in advance of the meeting
PPG information board

NM felt that the group could have a PPG notice board in the surgery to provide information for the surgery patients.  They could also help to review the leaflets and information on display and help keep them updated.  DJ advised that there will be some community mapping training for the surgery with Volunteer Cornwall over the next few weeks and this will help identify the processes that can be used to achieve this.  It was felt important to consider the font size and keep simple for ease of understanding.
Action:

· NM to write draft wording for the PPG notice board 
7. Date of Next Meeting

Monday 10th December 
